

August 30, 2006

To the Honorable Committee on Public Works

Dear Committee Members:

On August 30, 2006, the Citizen Advisory Committee on Buildings, Facilities and Streets Naming met to discuss Common Council File Number 060530 - A substitute resolution authorizing the honorary naming of the 3900 block of North 4th Street as "Antoine Taylor."

Based on the information provided, the Citizen Advisory Committee recommended approval of the proposed resolution (copy attached) and moved that it be forwarded to the Public Works Committee for their consideration.

Sincerely,

Richard J. Cecil, Chair

Citizen Advisory Committee on the Naming of Public Buildings, Facilities and Streets

Attachment RJC:TJM